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Today’s school letter grade release caps another year of strong performance from the Tennessee Public Charter 
School Commission and our schools. This year, we saw schools maintain or improve their letters grades from 
last year, and as a district, our schools received two A grades and five B grades. This announcement is a 
continuation of the great work of the schools within the Commission’s district. Earlier this fall, seven of our 
schools received level 5 TVAAS scores, and the Commission as a district received a level 5 district TVAAS score 
for the third year in a row. 
 
We are extremely proud of the hard work from our students, teachers, schools, and families as the Commission 
continues to grow. We look forward to continuing this growth in the new year and working closely with our 
school leaders to maintain the high standards and accountability we expect from our public charter schools. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




